
This week, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 had a special visit from the plumber drummer. He performed 

some popular tunes and original songs using his very special instrument! The children really enjoyed it! 



Stuck for something to do? Want to play a game with your children and be active? Try out this week's 

JU:MP @ home activity - Crab and Bear-Walk Races!  

 

 

We would like to say a huge well done to Lucy in Year 3.  

Whilst on holiday in Australia, Lucy successfully climbed to the top of the      

Sydney Harbour Bridge. What an amazing achievement, well done! 

 

 

 

If you have any news about your child’s achievements that you would like to share in our newsletter, 

please speak to your child’s class teacher! 



Following the successful introduction of our new Key Stage 2 reading scheme, we would like to use our 

weekly newsletter to help promote and share some of your children’s favourite stories that they have 

read. Each week, we will be sharing book reviews that have been written by your children. Hopefully 

these reviews will inspire our children to read one of the books when they choose their next one.  

 

Jayne Eyre 

Jayne Eyre is about an orphan who was forced to live with her mean aunty and was also 

being bullied by her spoilt cousins. To escape this life she studied hard to get a job as a 

governess in a school called Thornfield Hall. While she was there the real adventure      

began. At night she started hearing noises and this led her on a journey to find out about 

the family secrets. I enjoyed this book because even though she was treated badly by her 

aunty and cousins she never gave up on her dreams and was determined to find out the 

truth to the mystery. I would recommend this book to people who love reading              

adventurous and mystery stories.  

 Yahya, Year 5 

 

 

Next week is Deaf Awareness Week . Click the link below to find out more information. 

CLICK HERE! 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/SwainHousePrimary/
https://www.ndcs.org.uk/deaf-awareness-week/#:~:text=We've%20got%20lots%20of,for%20children%20and%20young%20people.


 

Here are this week’s attendance and punctuality figures.  There is a proven link between attendance 

and achievement and it is therefore very important that your child attends school and is on time       

unless they are too unwell to do so. Our doors open at 8.30am and close at 8.40am.  

Please see the information below for our whole school and class attendance for the week ending 

28/04/23. 

  Early Years and Key Stage 1:                   Key Stage 2: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Matisse Class, Lowry Class, Anne Fine Class, Roald Dahl Class, Mozart Class and 

Beethoven Class for having the best attendance this week. 

Well done to JK Rowling Class and Elgar Class for having no lates! 
 

 

Our whole school attendance this week: 

These are the letters, messages and website updates that have been sent out this week. If you have 

not received any of these letters, please speak to your child’s class teacher or contact the office on 

01274 639049. 

National Online Safety - Wizz 

26.04.2023 - King’s Coronation 

27.04.2023 - Elgar Class Eid Assembly 

28.04.2023 - Strike Action Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

CLASS PERCENTAGE % LATES 

Elm 88.9% 2 

Willow 88.7% 2 

Kandinsky 91.3% 1 

Matisse 96.9% 2 

Lowry 96.8% 2 

Van Gogh 95.8% 1 

CLASS PERCENTAGE %  LATES 

Anne Fine 97.6% 3 

Roald Dahl 99.0% 2 

JK Rowling 90.2% 0 

J Wilson 93.2% 1 

Elgar 92.6% 0 

Mozart 96.4% 2 

Beethoven 98.4% 1 

Vivaldi 95.2% 3 

94.4% 





 

Our Breakfast Club opens at 7.30am at a cost of 

£2.50 each per day or at 7.45am at the cost of 

£2.00 each per day. Children from Nursery to Year 

6 can attend.  

If you would like to book your child into Breakfast 

Club, please use ParentPay. 

Our After School Club is available until 4pm at a 

cost of £2.00 each per day.  

If you would like to book your child into After 

School Club, please use ParentPay. 

We also offer an Extra Club service that runs until 5.30pm at a cost of £4.00 per day. 

If you would like to book your child into Extra Club, please use ParentPay. 

Please can you ensure that Extra Club places are booked and paid for in advance - by Monday 

morning. This ensures registers are accurate and places are booked and guaranteed. 

If you have any problems booking any of our before or after school clubs, please contact Miss 

Armitage, one of our learning mentors. 

Tuesday 02/05/23 All Day NEU Strike Day 

Wednesday 03/05/23 2.30pm Van Gogh Vaisakhi          

Assembly (Rescheduled) 

Friday 05/05/23 2.00pm - 3.00pm King’s Coronation Parent 

Visits 



 

Wednesday 03/05/23 2.30pm Van Gogh Vaisakhi          

Assembly (Rescheduled) 

Thursday 04/05/23 2.30pm Elgar Eid-al-Fitr Assembly  

Thursday  11/05/23 2.30pm Year 3 Residential            

Assembly 

Thursday 18/05/23 2.30pm Kandinsky Class Assembly 

Thursday  25/05/23 2.30pm Mozart Class Assembly  

Thursday 08/06/23 2.30pm Year 4 Residential            

Assembly 

Thursday  15/06/23 2.30pm Matisse Class Assembly 

Thursday 22/06/23 2.30pm Willow Class Assembly 

Thursday  29/06/23 2.30pm JK Rowling Class Assembly 

Thursday 06/07/23 2.30pm Elm Class Assembly 

Please see the letters sent out on Parent Apps for 

more details. 

 

Also next half term, children in Year 4 will be 

attending their residential to Nell Bank. They will  

be going on 15th May - 17th May. Any questions, 

please speak to your child’s class teacher. 



 

CLICK HERE FOR MORE             

INFORMATION 

https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid0Xeh1nLyUChcw3YFm3u8WvEpRECRWRiSLSD8xD2pPNzfZ5eTrZKaoEWQaQMtYWWpvl&id=100049786187623&sfnsn=scwspwa
https://m.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=pfbid0Xeh1nLyUChcw3YFm3u8WvEpRECRWRiSLSD8xD2pPNzfZ5eTrZKaoEWQaQMtYWWpvl&id=100049786187623&sfnsn=scwspwa


This week, our ‘Wake Up Wednesday’ guide from National Online Safety is about Wizz! 


